

## Billingshurst Primary School Headteacher: Helen Williamson BSc (Hons) MA

Station Road, Billingshurst, West Sussex RH14 9RE Tel: 01403 782789 Fax: 01403 783124

e-mail: office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk website: www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

24<sup>th</sup> May 2022

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

Your child will be completing their Bikeability course on the week beginning 20<sup>th</sup> June 2022 or 27<sup>th</sup> June 2022; we shall confirm the date once all permission slips are returned. They will need to bring a change of clothes including waterproofs in case it rains - they will be out in all weathers. Please make sure the bike meets the criteria set out in the booklet that has been sent home via email. Every child will also need a helmet. If the instructors believe that the bike is not suitable, they will not be able to progress beyond the first session.

The children will need to bring in their bikes each day as we have very limited space indoors to keep them. The Bikeability Road Safety Officer also advises the children to walk their bikes to school. If you live a considerable distance away from school, please contact us and we will make arrangements to store the bike in the evening.

Please complete and return by Friday 27<sup>th</sup> May to the School Office.

Best regards

The Year 6 Team















